VICTOR EMANUEL
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE
NEW YORK 17, N.Y.

June 28, 1950

Dear Amon:

I received a very pleasant surprise today
when Tom O'Hara handed me the very unique
and attractive table lighter you had sent.
It was very kind of you to do this, Amon,
and many, many thanks. I shall find the
lighter most useful.

I am sorry I have not seen you 1n such a
long time, but Tom and I often talk of you
and I hope that one of these days soon we
can get together for & real visit.

In the meantime, thanks again for the gift,
and with every kind regard and good wlsh to

you, I am, as ever,

Sincerely,
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Mr. Amon G. Carter
President and Publisher
Fort Worth Star Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas




